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COVID-19 UPDATE 
AUGUST 26, 2020 

 

 

New Positive Cases this week 

 Employee – 0 

 Student – 2 

 

Total Positive Cases since March 23, 2020 

 Employee - 3 

 Student – 3 

 
It is important to note that we do not believe any of these cases were 

contracted here on campus and were not related in any way. 

 
 

When a case is reported, the county health department will conduct contact tracing to determine who 

needs to be informed of potential exposure.  The health department will contact those individuals, as 

well as the ICC Director of Human Resources.  ICC will also reach out to the individual to conduct contact 

tracing specifically for the campus community.  If there is a concern that an individual has been 

exposed, they will be contacted directly.  Should you have specific questions regarding the college 

CoVid-19 response plan, you may go to https://www.isothermal.edu/coronavirus/index.html or call 

828-395-1294. 
 

   
 

Self –Reporting Form 
 

https://www.isothermal.edu/coronavirus/

index.html  
 

Please complete this form if you: 

 are symptomatic 

 are being tested for CoVid-19 

 are concerned you have been 

exposed 

 

A college representative will contact 

you to discuss your next steps. 

 

What is exposure? 
 

The CDC states that exposure is being in 

contact with someone within 6 feet, 

without wearing a mask, for longer than 

15 minutes.   
 

Wearing a mask and social distancing is 

your best option to reduce the risk of 

being exposed to CoVid-19. 

 

 

Need help? 
 

We recognize this is a stressful time.  

Those having difficulty coping with 

stress related to CoVid-19 are 

encouraged to contact: 
 

Employee/Student 

Assistant Program 

800-633-3353. 
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